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From: Arren Roberts <ArrenRoberts@oswestry-tc.gov.uk>  

Sent: 16 May 2024 16:30 

To: Licensing <licensing@shropshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Gambling Act Policy Consultation 

Hi Licencing, Oswestry Town Council considered the above policy at its meeting last night. They 

highlighted the importance of such a policy and the need to control gambling activity and protect 

people from the risks. They also noted that the policy refers to parish councils as an “interested 

party” however we are not aware of being consulted on any application and wanted to clarify how 

councils such as ours can contribute to the achievement of the objectives of the policy. 

Kind regards 

Arren 

Arren (He / Him) 

Arren Roberts 

Town Clerk 

Oswestry Town Council 



01691 680222 

         07872041702 

 

http://www.oswestry-tc.gov.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/OswestryTownCouncil/ 

https://www.instagram.com/oswestry_town_council/ 

https://twitter.com/OswestryTC 
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https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FOswestryTownCouncil%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clicensing%40shropshire.gov.uk%7C0be356648c8a4a4aeff108dc75bd1444%7Cb6c13011372d438bbc8267e4c7966e89%7C0%7C0%7C638514702163464217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5VIeF68FYPwnZQxUYzKVObwXoKJvZzHqwA2dtoE%2BMAA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Foswestry_town_council%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clicensing%40shropshire.gov.uk%7C0be356648c8a4a4aeff108dc75bd1444%7Cb6c13011372d438bbc8267e4c7966e89%7C0%7C0%7C638514702163472856%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kGAMMVgeD1IquXLMUVUhTn%2BpFdrZazt4MuOfQK5XmfI%3D&reserved=0
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The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Oswestry 

Town Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise 

 

This email, and any files transmitted with it, are confidential and intended solely for the use of the indi
vidual or entity to whom they are addressed.  

If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. 

 

If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose it

s contents to any other person. 

 

Oswestry Town Council is collecting/managing your personal data under the Data Protection Act 1998 

and the General Data Protection Regulations 2018.  Your information will only be processed by the 

Council and will not be shared with any third parties.  To find out more about our privacy 

arrangements please access the Council’s website http://www.oswestry-tc.gov.uk/your-council/town-
council-policies where our detailed Privacy Notice and Privacy Policy can be viewed. 

Oswestry Town Council 

The Guildhall, 

Bailey Head, 

Oswestry 

SY11 1PZ 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

From: Jessica Moores On Behalf Of Licensing 

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 11:56 AM 

To: Arren Roberts <ArrenRoberts@oswestry-tc.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Gambling Act Policy Consultation 

Hi Arren 

Hope you’re well. 

Oswestry Town Council’s comments on the draft Gambling Act 2005 Policy Statement 2025 – 2028 

are noted, thank you. 

Town and parish councils are considered interested parties and are able to submit representations to 

relevant applications. They aren’t however responsible authorities, so the applicant isn’t required to 

give notice of a premises licence or permit application to them. For new premises licence 

applications there is a requirement for a notice to be displayed on the premises during the 

consultation period and for a notice to be placed in a local newspaper. We also put the details of the 

application and consultation dates on our website here . 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oswestry-tc.gov.uk%2Fyour-council%2Ftown-council-policies&data=05%7C02%7Clicensing%40shropshire.gov.uk%7C0be356648c8a4a4aeff108dc75bd1444%7Cb6c13011372d438bbc8267e4c7966e89%7C0%7C0%7C638514702163486535%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7kYOg1UfVu1TslEfD547ytn2355%2FsOsNWIk%2Bb%2FylnBE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oswestry-tc.gov.uk%2Fyour-council%2Ftown-council-policies&data=05%7C02%7Clicensing%40shropshire.gov.uk%7C0be356648c8a4a4aeff108dc75bd1444%7Cb6c13011372d438bbc8267e4c7966e89%7C0%7C0%7C638514702163486535%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7kYOg1UfVu1TslEfD547ytn2355%2FsOsNWIk%2Bb%2FylnBE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/licensing/current-licence-applications-in-consultation/


 

We receive relatively few new gambling premises applications across the county, which is probably 

why the Town Council can’t recall any recent consultations. 

Thanks 

Jess  

Jessica Moores 

Public Protection Officer - Professional 

Transactional Management & Licensing Team 

Business & Consumer Protection Service 


